
PENNSTLVANIA 
CW1M0NWEALTH OF PENNSYLV>€IA 

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265 IN REPLY PLEASE 

REFER TO OUR FILE 

April 15, 2002 

SATALOFF TRANSPORTATION CONSULTANT INC 
PO BOX 1385 
MT LAUREL NY 08054-7385 

Re: A-00088631, Forest Hills Transfer & Storage, Inc., 

Dear Mr. Sataloff: 

li ET 
MY 09 2002 

The staff of the Bureau of Transportation and Safety, have instituted a review of the 
financial justification on behalf of the above listed carrier, in support of the proposed rate 
increase contained in its tariff. 

Please be advised that in accordance with 66 Pa. C. S.§ 1308 (a), the proposed tariffs are 
hereby suspended for a period not to exceed seven (7) months from April 10, 2002.. 

Should there be any questions regarding the general rate increase, please contact Mr. 
Evert R. Hawk at (717) 783-1763. Questions regarding the tariff, please contact Mr. Monroe 
Dove at (717) 787-5945. 

Sincerely yours, C*/^ / ' C f \ f 7* 

lild/cmct ̂ fjkUc 
William P. Hoshour, Supervisor 
Insurance / Filing Unit 
Motor Carrier Services & Enforcement Div. 
Bureau ofTransportation and Safety 

cc: Document folder 
Evert R. Hawk, Financial Analyst 
Monroe Dove, TarifFExaminer 



COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265 

Febmaiy 26, 2004 

IN REPLY PLEASE 
REFER TO OUR RLE 

KENNETH D SATALOFF 
PO BOX 1385 
MT LAUREL NJ 08054-7385 

APR 2 0 2004 

In Re: A-00088631 - Rate Increase Request for Forest Hills Transfer & Storage, Inc. 

Dear Sir: 

The Staff of the Bureau ofTransportation and Safety (BTS) have instituted a review of 
the financial justification submitted in support of the proposed rate increase contained in the 
proposed tariffs for the above named motor carrier. 

Our preliminary review of the material submitted reveals that you have provided the 
information required by the Commission regulation. 

Please be advised that in accordance with 66 Pa C. S. §1308(d)> the tariffs are hereby 
suspended for a period not to exceed seven (7) months from May 3, 2004. 

Should you have questions regarding the rate review process, please contact Mr. Evert R 
Hawk by writing to the address above or by telephone at 717-783-1763. Should you have 
questions concerning the filing, format or content of tariffs, please contact Mr. Monroe Dove by 
writing to the address above or by teiephone at 717-787-5945. 

[offinar 
iureau of Transpoi 

ector 
n and Safety 

Pc: Document Folder 
Evert R. Hawk 
Monroe Dove 


